
Date: May 4, 2022
To:  LPSD School Board Members
From:  Bill Cornell- Director of Personnel
Re:   May Human Resources Report

Updates:

➔ A big LPSD welcome to:
◆ Jacob Chapman, who will serve as the Secondary Generalist in Chignik Lake.  Jacob comes to

us through an extended Marli Nikolaus connection.
◆ Tracey Thomas, who will serve as a South SPED Itinerant.  Tracey has worked throughout

Alaska, and comes to us with a lot of experience.
◆ Tim and Grace Hatch, who will be in Pilot Point or Port Heiden.  Tim and Grace are currently

working in Cambodia, but have taught in Georgia, Wisconsin, Canada, China, Tibet,  and
Yakutat.  Needless to say, they come with a wealth of experience.

➔ Individual FY23 Site Calendars have been attached for your approval
➔ The Admin Team has been working hard to wrap up the school year.  There is always a flurry of

activity at the end of the year ensuring that tasks are completed, and we are in a good place when we
return in August.

Contract Adjustments:

➔ FY 23 Contracts, contract adjustments and salary schedule movement are outlined on the Personnel
Approval List

Recruitment:

➔ We continue to chip away at the remaining staffing pieces, finding success lately with virtual
recruiting efforts.  Currently, we have the following openings, with a number of good prospects:
◆ Perryville Elementary
◆ Pilot Point Elementary and Secondary
◆ Newhalen Secondary ELA and Math
◆ Kokhanok/Igiugig SPED
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